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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

VERMONT PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION PUBLISHES APPLICATION 
CHECKLIST TO ASSIST NET-METERING CUSTOMERS 

 
Montpelier, VT – On May 31, 2018, the Vermont Public Utility Commission 

(“Commission”) made it easier to apply for a certificate of public good (“CPG”) for a ground-
mounted net-metering system with a capacity of more than 50 kW. The Commission has 
published a checklist to help net-metering customers ensure that their CPG applications are 
complete before they file. This will make it easier for all persons to review CPG applications and 
avoid unnecessary delays associated with incomplete applications. The checklist will also allow 
members of the public interested in a proposed net-metering project to see what information is 
expected to be included in a CPG application. Copies of the checklist may be found on the 
Commission’s website. 
Today’s announcement is another step in the Commission’s ongoing efforts to increase the 
transparency and predictability of the net-metering CPG application process. More information 
about the net-metering program may be found online. 
Information about net-metering applications currently under review by the Commission, 
including plans, application materials, and Commission orders, can be reviewed by the public.   
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For more information about the net-metering program, contact PUC Staff Attorney Jake Marren, 
802-828 -2358, jake.marren@vermont.gov. 

 
 

http://puc.vermont.gov/document/net-metering-applicant-checklist
http://puc.vermont.gov/electric/net-metering
http://puc.vermont.gov/electric/net-metering
https://epuc.vermont.gov/?q=node/95

